
What will you do?

Why should you help?

Interested?
To learn more, please 
contact the PPHC Lab at: 
519-824-4120 x 52342

Dr. C. Meghan McMurtry
Pediatric Pain, Health and 
Communication Lab
REB #16JN029 
rmoline@uoguelph.ca or 
kaytlin@uoguelph.ca

You will visit the Pediatric Pain, Health and 
Communication Lab at the University of 
Guelph to take part in an important project 
studying how parents respond when their 
children have pain. The visit will take 1 hour. 
For helping, you will be entered into a draw 
to win one of two gift baskets of $50 value 
(odds 1 in 50) and money for parking. Your 
child will receive a small toy. 

You and your child will be able to contribute to 
important research which will help us learn how 
to decrease child pain and anxiety during painful 
medical procedures. 


